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May 04, 2010

Redacted Serving AHrir^gs-
RedactedRedacted
TIBURON CA 94920TIBURON CA 94920

Service ID Redacted

Re: Notification of New Electricity Supplier - Community Choice Aggregation Program

DearRedacted

This letter confirms that you have been automatically switched to the Community Choice Aggregation 
(CCA) program in your area. Your electrie generation and supply services will now be provided by the 
CCA, and not Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E), unless you elect to opt out as described 
below. The rates for these services will be set by the CCA^not PG&E, and will no longer be subject to 
direct regulation by the California Public Utilities Commission. This will affect the Service ID referenced 
above. ~~ ~~~~

During the initial 60-day period after starting CCA service, you are allowed to opt out of the CCA 
program without paying an exit fee. You will receive two notices from the CCA program informing you 
of your continuing right to opt out. After this 60-day period, PG&E rules allow you to return to PG&E at 
anytime. However, the CCA program may charge you an exit fee to return to PG&E and/or may limit 
the periods of time during which you would be allowed to exit the program. Additionally, you may*be~“ 
subject to h ig h er rates than your existing PG&E service, as well as certain rules and notice '
requirements upon returning to PG&E.

If you elect to opt out, you can do this online atwww.pge.com/cca or by calling 1-866-743-0335.

If you do not opt out, your new electricity supplier will be MARIN ENERGY AUTHORITY, effective on 
May 21, 2010. As a new electricity supplier, MARIN ENERGY AUTHORITY has not previously 
engaged in buying and selling electricity and PG&E provides no guarantee of the CCA’s financial or 
operational capacity ......... ....... .. ...................................

(©I Recycled Paper
ViV inf/- M/W-

SB GT&S 0447939

http://www.pge.com/cca


Your new electricity supplier will be solely responsible for purchasing and/or generating electricity for 
you and will not have access to PG&E's existing sources of electricity. PG&E will continue to be 
responsible for delivering the CCA's electricity to your home or business and should still be your first 
point of contact for safety and outage information only. You will receive and pay one bill from PG&E 
that includes both PG&E and CCA charges. Once automatically switched, questions concerning the 
amcyjnt you are paying for your electricity as well as other CCA program-related questions will be 
answered by the CCA.

If you have questions about CCA or require additional information, please contact PG&E at 
1-866-743-0335. Thank you. ..... :

Sincerely,
Redacted

Sfv'1 i\\Redacted

M a n age r,‘’ESPT3 en/ibif*
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

i k...

CCA-15.5 l
Both PG&E and MARIN ENERGY AUTHORITY are interested in selling electric energy to you. You do not need to buy your electric energy from PG&E In order to

pmgrams from PG&E, except tor those Dtoanms we am notMSisd. hv law to provide If voubuv your eieciric energy from" ’ #•
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